
 
CITY OF HAMILTON 

MOTION  
 

 Planning Committee Meeting:  December 3, 2024 
 
MOVED BY COUNCILLOR J.P. DANKO.…………………………………... 
 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR………………………………………………. 
 
Options to Limit SDU’s to One Story in Urban/Suburban Neighbourhoods 
 
That staff report back to Planning Committee with options to reduce the 6m (two story) 
allowable height permitted for secondary dwelling units (SDU’s) to limit construction to 
one story in urban/suburban neighbourhoods where a large two story building 
adjacent to the property line would be disruptive to neighbouring residents. 


